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“THE GREAT DAY OF THE LORD IS NEAR…” 
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NOVEMBER 23, 2014 

BULLETIN  

RAY’S REMARKS: 
  Well, it is nice to see some normal temperatures 

heading back our way.  The recent cold snap we had was pretty 
miserable.  However, I was happy to see that so many of our church 
family were willing and able to brave the elements to come to worship.  
Even on Sunday, when there was snow on the ground and it looked 
pretty grim outside, we had a good attendance.   
 Sunday was also an exciting day because we had sister Pat back 
with us for worship.  We have sure missed her and Larry while she has 
been recovering from her surgery.  I thank God that she is on the mend 
and improving every day.   We were also blessed Sunday because we 
had a family place membership with us.  We welcome the Gardner 
family to our fellowship.  Donny and Jeanna are a fine Christian couple 
from the Oldfield area.  They also have two wonderful children, Tyler 
and Emma.   I am so excited about this good family joining our work.  I 
know that they are going to be a great asset in God’s work here at K.E.  
I know we will be an encouragement to them as well.  Please make an 
extra effort to meet this good family and to welcome them to our 
congregation.   Can you believe that Thanksgiving is next week?  This 
year has certainly flown by!  However, during this time of the year let’s 
make sure to take a little time to remember just how blessed we all are.  
We have so much of this world’s goods and we have so many 
wondrous spiritual blessings from God.  I hope we will realize that this 
is not only a secular holiday, but it teaches a very biblical principle.  We 
all need to learn to be more thankful and appreciative of our many gifts 
and benefits from God.   
 Furthermore, God has promised us the greatest gift when we 
leave this world, eternal life!  What could be a greater gift and what do 
we have to be more thankful for?  Are you showing the proper 
thankfulness to God, your brethren, your family and your fellow man?   
  I wanted to take a minute and say how proud I am of our men 
who are in the Monday Night classes.  They are all doing a great job 
presenting God’s Word.   This week we were able to hear brothers Luke, 
Dante, Seth and Matt.  It is so encouraging to see so many of all ages 
interested in developing or improving their skills in presenting God’s 
Word.   We are blessed to have so many at K.E. who are willing to serve 
and to prepare to make sure they can give God their best.  We have so 
much to be thankful for! 
 Well, I hope to see you all this coming Lord’s Day for Worship.   
There is no greater place to be, than with God, before His Throne, on 
His Day!  Make sure and be present and ready to give God your very 
best.  See you Sunday!  God bless!                                              
                  *Ray Sullins* 
     

THE LIVING WORD PROGRAM 
 

SUNDAY MORNING AT: 
7:30 A.M.  

KOLR – CHANNEL 10 
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UPCOMING K.E. EVENTS: 
Nov 20-Secret Sisters’ reveal party-6:30 –fellowship room. 

Nov 23-Youth devo at the Fielder’s home. Sign-up on foyer. 

Nov 24- BIM- special class meets-6:30-8:30.  

Nov 30-Fifth Sunday Potluck. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

RESPONSE: 
Sunday A.M. -Rickiedean Dubenion 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

“APATHY” 
 

“Apathy, ap-a-the, n. pl. apathies. [L.apathia, Gr. 
apatheia, apathes, without feeling, a, no, and pathes, 
suffering.]  Want of feeling; privation of passion, 
emotion, or excitement; insensiblility; indifference. 
(Webster, pg. 47). 
 

      Indifferent, in-dif-fer-ent, in-dif-rent, a. [L. indifferens, 
indifferentis.] Without interest or concern; not caring; 
apathetic; not making a difference either way; of no 
significance; mediocre; neither good or bad; impartial or 
undiased; biol. not differentiated. (Webster,  pg. 489). 
 

Since the word “apathy” doesn’t appear in the 
Bible, we have used one of its synonyms, 
(indifference), to help us define and understand the 
term.  This also enables us to recognize its presence 
in some passages, although it may not be 
specifically mentioned in the text.   
 

      Sometimes people are apathetic to a particular 
message.  Those of our Lord’s own country were 
apathetic to th gospel message, “Now He did not do 
many mighty works there because of their unbelief” 
(Matthew 13:58).  Some still display this same 
disposition toward the gospel today.   
 

Others are apathetic to the benevolent needs of 
their neighbors.  It is written of the priest and 
Levite, who through apathy, ignored the need of 
their neighbor and, “…passed by on the other side” 
(Luke 10:31-32).  Are we sometimes guilty of the 
same? 
      Occasionally, some are even apathetic in 
attendance.  For some unexplained reason, Thomas, 
one of the twelve, was absent when the Lord 
appeared to the disciples on the first day of the week 
to break bread with them, “Now Thomas, called the 
Twin,one of the twelve, was not with them when Jesus 
came”(John 20:24). 
  

Apathy will eventually cost many their soul.  
     

           ~Author Unknown 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

DER ON CALL FOR SEPTEMBER: GARY DALTON 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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PRAYER LIST 

MEMBERS: 

Erma Folsom-Home now after a short hospital stay. 

Carolyn Lee-Started an injection in her back last week.     

Tom Long-Had further tests in Houston  onTues. 

Retha Beebe-Struggling with poor health. 

Pat McCarty-Healing from her back surgery 

Ken Lee- Recuperating from knee surgery.  

Deanna Giles-Carpal tunnel in both hands & blood clot in leg. 

Anita Long- Steroid  inject. the 25th in her back and P.T.    
Dorma Duncan, Ruby Ewing, Monna Farmer, Freda Fielder, Mary 

Gazette, David Guiheen,  Charlotte Korzenborn, Nancy Levingston, 

Reva Lewallen, Evelyn Long, Wanda McElfish, Earlene Owens, Myrna 

Schmeiser 
 

IN ASSISTED LIVING & HEALTH CARE FACILITIES: 
Mildred Gibson- The Gardens -Apt. #204 

Johnie Hamilton- Century Pines-Room #208-Ozark  

Charlotte Korzenborn- Ozark Mt. Rehab. #306 –Crane, MO 

Evelyn Long- Maple Wood- Room #35 

Ruby Thomas- Manor @ Elfindale –Room#710 
 

OUR HOMEBOUND:   
Pat Bailey, Juanita Chaffin, Monna Farmer, Mary Gazette, Mary 

Keeton, Lucy McGinnis, Paul Naron, Earlene Owens, Ruby Thomas, 

Bonnie Turner 
 

FAMILY & FRIENDS OF OUR MEMBERS: 
Suzie Felton-April Rankin’s mother-cancer-is now on Hospice Care.  

Ken Wimer-Great Grandfather of Sarah Cartwright-on Hospice Care. 

Pearl Hollan-young friend of Pam, Whitney & Lynette-kidney complic. 

Alan Hathcock-Recov. from a serious hand injury at work.  

Rebecca Hathcock & family-Daug-in-law of Hathcocks-chemo-cancer. 

Logan Welch-Friend of Nancy’s g’daugh-Leukemia-is home & doing well.  

Janice Rogers-Wife of Mitch Rogers-needs prayers.  

Parents of Keith Jones-His dad’s on dialysis & his mom is taking chemo. 

Richard Fredendall-Gary & Marilyn’s son-in-law-continuing leukemia trmts 

Jake Douglas (infant) Friend of the Clouses-serious health problems. 

Maxine Painter-Friend of Mitch Rogers-recovering from a knee injury. 

Carter Letterman-11yr old nephew of Jimmie Barnes-back surgery. 

Chip Rabold-Bro of Jennifer Koontz- bad truck accident &   life issues.  

Adam Eilenstein-Son-in-law of Mark & Pam McCarty-recov.from burns. 

Pat Starling-Recovering slowly at home, after meningitis & surgeries. 

Tim Drake-Alice’s brother-in-law-terminally ill-but stabilized now. 

Shelby Fugate-Alice’s niece-recov. from an accident-In therapy. 

Willie Morrison-Odessa Johnson’s brother-needing prayers. 

Larry Keith-Friend of Mitch’s-@Hiwassee church of Christ-seizures. 

Rick Griffiths-Wanda McElfish’s son-in-law-on waiting list for kidney. 

Terry Steely- Charlotte’s son- rheumatoid arthritis. 

Adrian, Kristen & Alexis Smith- Wanda’s grt’grandkids-need prayers. 

Charles Galloway-Friend of Nancy Levingston-Stroke. 

Teresa Clark -Daughter of Darlene Smith-Health problems. 

Anna Ray-Sister of Harry Clouse-recovering from two major strokes. 

Allen Fischgrabe-Undergoing home-dialysis. 

Rebel Lynn Dilcher-Levingston’s daug. - MS. 

Dorothy Overturf-Jim Barnes’ sis-in-law-poor health. 
 

MORE FRIENDS & FAMILY:    
Kenneth & Nancy Barnes,  Ellis Beard,  Ken Chorice, Judi Davis, Coy 

Duncan,  Jane Haddock, Opal Odell, John & Arlene Shoultz,  Deborah 

Sperry, Abby Williams, Pat Wiser   

  

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 23, 2014 
 

DOOR GREETERS: 
 North ------Seth Hass  

      South ------Trey Sullins 
 

MORNING SERVICES:    

Announcements:    David Fielder  

Song Leader:    Jerry Sullins 

Opening Prayer:    Dwayne Green 

Scripture Reading:     Chuck Northrop 

Sermon:      Ray Sullins 

Closing Prayer:    Gary Duncan  

  

LORD’S TABLE - NOVEMBER: 
Matt Koontz    Luke Tebbe 

Tyler Reid    Seth Hass 

John Fielder    John Rothermel 

Trey Sullins    Dante Villarreal 
 

SUNDAY EVENING:  
Song Leader:    Gary Duncan 

Opening Prayer:    Ken Lee 

Sermon:     Ray Sullins  

Closing Prayer:    Rickiedean Dubenion 
 

 

P.M. LORD’S TABLE:   Clyde Heavin 

     Wesley Ewing  

 

WEDNESDAY EVENING-NOVEMBER 26, 2014: 
NO CLASSES:  EVERYONE MEET IN THE AUDITORIUM 

FOR SINGING, PRAYERS AND A DEVOTIONAL. 

 

 

DRIVERS FOR NOVEMBER: 
Sunday Morning:            Mary Patchell 

Sunday Evening:     Mary Patchell 

Wednesday Evening:                 Charles Williamson

    

OUR RECORDS ~ 11/16/14 
Sunday Bible Class       98 

Sunday Morning Worship    126     

Sunday Evening Worship              88 

Contribution       $3929.82 
Wednesday Night 11/12/14     111                  

  
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

IN “SEARCH” OF THE LORD’S WAY 

Sunday–7:00 A.M.  KOLR – Channel 10 

NOVEMBER 23, 2014    

“GIVE THANKS”  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Live streaming of classes and services:  

kechurchofchrist.com 

   ELDER’S CORNER: 
   Winter has arrived with a fury!  Even 

though we had a very early first snow, most were 

able to come to services this past Sunday.  It was 

good to see you all here who were able to come.  

     Let's remember our sick.  Tom Long returned to 

Houston this week for more testing and 

consultations.  Our prayers are with him during this 

difficult time of life.  April Rankin's mother, Suzie 

Felton, is now at her home and is in Hospice 

care.  Her family needs our prayers.   Continue to 

remember all our members and loved ones in your 

daily prayers.  

     We had a great Men's meeting this past Sunday 

afternoon.  Although the number of those attending 

was down because of weather, 14 still came and we 

had a good meeting.  Any member of the 

congregation who is interested in what we discussed, 

feel free to contact one of the elders.  Some 

changes concerning the Lord's Supper will begin in 

January.  A Ladies’ Class on Thursday mornings is 

being considered for the beginning of next 

year.  This coming 5th Sunday will be used to help 

with TV expenses which come up every year about 

this time.  The Monday night class for training 

preachers is going well.  You would be proud of those 

who are taking part in this class and in the coming 

months they will be using their skills during our 

worship periods.  Our lawn care is now being done by 

a professional lawn service.  The cost is a little less 

than before in that we don't have to provide any 

equipment, etc. for the care of the lawn.  Room 13 is 

being repainted for use as a classroom. 

     We are very happy to have the Donnie Gardner 

family as members of the K.E. family.  They are 

wanting to become an active part of the 

congregation.  We welcome this good family to our 

number.  

     Hope to see you all at all our services.  

                                   Jerry & Gary   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

ELDER ON CALL FOR NOVEMBER: GARY DALTON 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~     
                   WECOME NEW MEMBERS: 

   Donny & Jeanna Gardner (Tyler and Emma) 

200 Oldfield Rd. 

Oldfield, MO 65720 

417-350-5152 
           


